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20,000 invited to attend 

Homecoming at Laurier 

The more than 20,000 graduates of Wilfrid Laurier

University have been invited back to campus Sept. 17-20 for

Homecoming '87, with more than 20 events scheduled.

A major event will be the annual WLU Alumni Association's

champagne brunch and annual meeting, beginning at 10 a.m.,

Sept. 29, in the Dining Hall when elections for the

association's board of directors will take place.

The annual Homecoming football game will pit the Laurier

Golden Hawks against the University of Waterloo Warriors, at

2 p.m. in Seagram Stadium. A reception following the game in

the Seagram gymnasium is sold out.

At 6:30 p.m., Fred Nichols, dean of students at Laurier,

and the Laurier Alumni Association will welcome former student

government leaders and members of graduating class executives

to a reception at Wilf's, a campus lounge.
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And the day will end with the annual Homecoming dance and

buffet in the Turret Lounge of the Student Union Building, with

space limited to 518 persons. Tickets, at $6.50 each, must be

purchased ahead of time at the university's alumni office.

Other major events include the annual Easton-McCarney

Memorial Lecture, a social work presentation, preceded by a

faculty wine and cheese reception, and the faculty of social

work alumni chapter dinner. Those events will take place

Sept. 17 with the free lecture scheduled for 8 p.m.

The lecture speaker is Bob Rae, newly elected Leader of

the Opposition at Queen's Park.

On Sept. 18, corporate strategy in the Canadian brewing

industry will be the topic for the Master of Business

Administration (MBA) alumni association symposium. The first

session will be held on campus, beginning at 8:30 a.m., and the

second will be held at the Brick Brewery, with a luncheon to

follow. Representatives from Labatt's Ontario Breweries and

the Brick Brewing Company Ltd., will participate.

A number of receptions will round out Laurier's Homecoming.

The final event, Sept. 20 at 3 p.m., by invitation only, will be

a reception', hosted by Dr. John A. Weir, Laurier's president,

and his wife Ann, at the Westmount Golf and Country Club for

members of organizations supporting the university's development

program.
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